
 

 

 

 

 
26th May, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Re: Relationships and Sex Education contraception lesson for Year 9 students 

I am pleased to inform you that as part of the Relationships and Sex Education 

programme at Davison, we will be leading two one-hour long lessons about 

contraception in Personal Development lessons during June and July.   

During the first lesson, the teacher will discuss with the students the concept of 

consent, that deep love and respect form the basis of any sexual relationship and the 

reasons for using contraception.   

The second lesson will focus upon the different types of contraception available. The 

students will learn about the characteristics of STIs, how transmission can be prevented 

and where to go should they need help and advice in the future.   

Throughout the two lessons, the teacher will ensure that the lessons are taught in a 

sensitive and inclusive manner, and in a manner that reflects the Christian and caring 

ethos of the school.   

I am sure that you will agree that these lessons will enable your daughter to learn 

invaluable information regarding the risks of unprotected sexual activity as well the 

choices available in her long-term future.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs J Lees  

Subject Leader for Personal Development and Citizenship Studies 

 


